Dale Bickel

AT R T
From: Langham, Troy <Troylangham@iheartmedia.com>
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 11:47 AM
To: Dale Bickel
Subject: KKFG BSTA-20170727AAX Notice of Resumption

This email is to notify the Commission that Station KKFG has resumed operations with facilities in accordance with
current license authorization, as of 17 October 2017. The Station had been operating pursuant to special temporary
authority granted on 3 August 2017. (File No. BSTA-20170727AAX).

Please direct any inquiries regarding this matter to the undersigned.

Troy Langham

FCC Engineering Supervisor
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